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Hopefully of interest to some of our members, I know a few already join in and have said that
they enjoy it.

…….

Hello all

I orienteer for HAVOC (Havering and South Essex Orienteering Club) and we are launching
our winter series of MapRun events, with the first being in two weeks’ time. We have tried to
make as many races as possible available by public transport.

As these are street events, they play to running clubs, as well as orienteering clubs – the
hopes being that we gather more participants. We welcome newcomers and it’s very easy to
get the hang of, with plenty of help provided at each event.

I attach the flyer for the series, which gives details of the races, entry process, and some
general details of the series as a whole. Would be great if you could circulate amongst the
club members please.

Kind regards,

Sebastian parris

..
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